
As a Pine Mountain resident I am frequently frustrated by the spotty reception I have on my cell phone and the 

equally poor quality of my internet. We all rely on this technology to keep in touch with friends and relatives, to do 

online business and to contact our health care providers. Covid 19 has presented us with no options other than 

internet to perform many of our daily needs and the current level of reception is unreliable. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter 

 

Susan Williams 

 

 


